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Urban Disasters and Resilience in Asia 2016-01-06 urban disasters and
resilience in asia presents the latest information on the intensity
and frequency of disasters specifically the fact that in urban areas
more than 50 of the world s population is living on just 2 of the land
surface with most of these cities located in asia and developing
countries that have high vulnerability and intensification the book
offers an in depth and multidisciplinary approach to reducing the
impact of disasters by examining specific evidence from events in
these areas that can be used to develop best practices and increase
urban resilience worldwide as urban resilience is largely a function
of resilient and resourceful citizens building cities which are more
resilient internally and externally can lead to more productive
economic returns in an era of rapid urbanization and increasing
disaster risks and vulnerabilities in asian cities urban disasters and
resilience in asia is an invaluable tool for policy makers researchers
and practitioners working in both public and private sectors explores
a broad range of aspects of disaster and urban resiliency including
environmental economic architectural and engineering factors bridges
the gap between urban resilience and rural areas and community
building provides evidence based data that can lead to improved
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disaster resiliency in urban asia focuses on asian cities some of the
most densely populated areas on the planet where disasters are
particularly devastating
Resilience and Urban Disasters 2008 this book addresses unexpected
disasters and shocks in cities and urban systems by providing
quantitative and qualitative tools for impact analysis and disaster
management including environmental catastrophes political turbulence
and economic shocks resilience and urban disasters explores a large
range of tumultuous events and key case studies to thoroughly cover
these core areas in particular the socio economic impacts on urban
systems that are subject to disasters are explored
The Phoenix of Natural Disasters 2020-08-25 this book encompasses
discussions between kathryn gow and douglas paton both psychologists
who have researched stress burnout trauma and recovery in natural
disasters they suggest that few books have been written for health
professionals and persons directly involved with leading and managing
emergency teams on what constitutes resilience in individuals and
groups in communities and how they differ in response and recovery the
outcome is a three part book with contributors from the field research
institutions emergency service sectors support agencies and the media
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its main purpose is to focus on the resilience of people and
communities following nds and to educate the sectors already involved
in natural disasters
Resistance, Resilience, and Recovery from Disasters 2012-06-25 this
book showcases research in disaster response in southeast asia of
particular interest for those studying disaster and mental health and
for providers of mental health and psychosocial support contributors
cover topics ranging from resistance to disasters to resilience and
recovery interventions
The Vulnerability of Cities 2017-06-12 when disaster strikes in cities
the effects can be catastrophic compared to other environments but
what factors actually determine the vulnerability or resilience of
cities the vulnerability of cities fills a vital gap in disaster
studies by examining the too often overlooked impact of disasters on
cities the conditions leading to high losses from urban disasters and
why some households and communities withstand disaster more
effectively than others mark pelling takes a fresh look at the
literature on disasters and urbanization in light of recent
catastrophes he presents three detailed studies of cities in the
global south drawn from countries with contrasting political and
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developmental contexts bridgetown barbados a liberal democracy
georgetown guyana a post socialist state and santo domingo dominican
republic an authoritarian state in democratic transition this book
demonstrates that strengthening local capacity through appropriate
housing disaster preparedness infrastructure and livelihoods is
crucial to improving civic resilience to disasters equally important
are strong partnerships between local community based organizations
external non governmental and governmental organizations public and
private sectors and between city and national government the author
highlights and discusses these best practices for handling urban
disasters with rapid urbanization across the globe this book is a must
read for professionals policy makers students and researchers in
disaster management urban development and planning transport planning
architecture social studies and earth sciences
Disaster Resilience 2020-10-22 events such as the 2004 indian ocean
tsunami hurricane katrina in 2005 and the japanese earthquakes and
tsunamis in 2011 have provided unfortunate reminders of the
susceptibility of many communities to devastating losses from natural
hazards these events provided graphic illustrations of how extreme
hazard events adversely impact on people affect communities and
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disrupt the community and societal mechanisms that serve to organize
and sustain community capacities and functions however there is much
that communities can do to mitigate their risk and manage disaster
consequences the construct that epitomizes how this is done is
resilience the contents of this volume provide valuable insights into
how societal resilience can be developed and sustained this
considerably expanded new edition presents major topics of coexisting
with natural hazards urban resilience in asia lifelines and urban
resilience business continuity in disaster hazard mitigation in
communities hazard readiness and resilience child citizenship in
disaster risk old age and resilience gender and disaster resilience
impact of high functionality on resilience art and resilience cross
cultural perspectives and coping with hazards religious practices and
resilience living in harmony with our environment critical incidence
response governance heat wave resilience wildfire disaster resilience
and progress and challenges to disaster risk reduction and resilience
this exceptional book brings together contributions from international
experts in core areas and includes chapters that provide and
overarching framework within which the need for interrelationships
between levels to be developed is discussed the book will be an
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outstanding resource for those researching or teaching courses in
emergency management disaster management community development
environmental planning and urban development in addition it will serve
law enforcement and emergency agencies welfare agencies and
professionals in applied psychology
Disasters and History 2017-12-06 offers the first comprehensive
overview of research into hazards and disasters from a historical
perspective this title is also available as open access on cambridge
core
Spatial Planning and Resilience Following Disasters 2011 population
shifts and an increase in the number of natural and man made disasters
are having a profound effect on urban and rural habitats globally this
book brings together for the first time the experiences and knowledge
of international contributors from academia research policy and
practice to discuss the role of spatial planning after significant
disasters it highlights on going efforts to improve spatial resilience
across the globe and predicts future trends comparisons from five
countries including japan the us indonesia slovakia and germany
highlight the influence of significant disasters on spatial planning
and spatial resiliency under different legal administrative and
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cultural frameworks
Strengthening Resilience in Post-disaster Situations 2018-03-22 to
mitigate develop and improve the lives of those vulnerable to intense
natural disasters climate change and food insecurity many agencies are
funding and implementing diverse activities from reconstruction to
rehabilitation and this book presents the lessons and impacts from a
collection of these projects it describes concepts strategies
processes and tools in such a way that they can be easily replicated
and shared with a wider audience this study explains that mid to long
term interventions strategies and practical approaches in particular
are being designed and adopted to build the resilience of the poor it
describes valuable practical experiences and lessons from the field
capturing a range of interventions from implementing agencies involved
in post disaster rehabilitation it is comprised of 79 papers grouped
into four sections coastal threats and challenges in south asia
disaster risk reduction and the combining of resilience mitigation and
adaptation pathways for building the capacity of vulnerable
communities to withstand and rebuild from natural disasters and real
life postdisaster rehabilitation and resilience building projects that
have led to positive change at the community level this is an
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exceptional resource for anyone concerned with disaster management and
rehabilitation work including students researchers policymakers and
members of nongovernmental organizations
Vulnerability and Resilience to Natural Hazards 2011-03-29 a
comprehensive overview of the concepts of vulnerability and resilience
for natural hazards research for both physical and social scientists
Climate and Disaster Resilience in Cities 2021-06-14 whilst it is
impossible to make resistant urban growth resilience is becoming more
widely accepted and urban systems must be resilient enough to cope
with the climate related hazards this book highlights the issues of
resilience through regional national city and community based studies
Handbook of Disaster Risk Reduction for Resilience 2021-06-24 this
book is part of a six volume series on disaster risk reduction and
resilience the series aims to fill in gaps in theory and practice in
the sendai framework and provides additional resources methodologies
and communication strategies to enhance the plan for action and
targets proposed by the sendai framework the series will appeal to a
broad range of researchers academics students policy makers and
practitioners in engineering environmental science and geography
geoscience emergency management finance community adaptation
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atmospheric science and information technology this volume discusses
how to measure and build disaster resilience at society s capacity
drawing upon individual institutional and collective resources to cope
with and adapt to the demands and challenges of natural disaster
occurrences the book will serve as a guide outlining the key
indicators of disaster resilience in urban and rural settings and the
resources and strategies needed to build resilient communities in
accordance with the targets of the sendai framework readers will learn
about multi risk reduction approaches using computational methods data
mining techniques and system thinking at various scales as well as
institutional and infrastructure resilience strategies based on
several case studies
Disaster Resilience and Sustainability 2012-12-29 disasters undermine
societal well being causing loss of lives and damage to social and
economic infrastructures disaster resilience is central to achieving
the 2030 sustainable development goals especially in regions where
extreme inequality combines with the increasing frequency and
intensity of natural disasters disaster risk reduction and resilience
requires participation of wide array of stakeholders ranging from
academicians to policy makers to disaster managers disaster resilient
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cities adaptation for sustainable development offers evidence based
problem solving techniques from social natural engineering and other
disciplinary perspectives it connects data research conceptual work
with practical cases on disaster risk management capturing the multi
sectoral aspects of disaster resilience adaptation strategy and
sustainability the book links disaster risk management with
sustainable development under a common umbrella showing that effective
disaster resilience strategies and practices lead to achieving broader
sustainable development goals provides foundational knowledge on
integrated disaster risk reduction and management to show how
resilience and its associated concept such as adaptive and
transformative strategies can foster sustainable development brings
together disaster risk reduction and resilience scientists policy
makers and practitioners from different disciplines case studies on
disaster risk management from natural science social science
engineering and other relevant disciplinary perspectives
Disaster Resilience 2016-05-20 no person or place is immune from
disasters or disaster related losses infectious disease outbreaks acts
of terrorism social unrest or financial disasters in addition to
natural hazards can all lead to large scale consequences for the
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nation and its communities communities and the nation thus face
difficult fiscal social cultural and environmental choices about the
best ways to ensure basic security and quality of life against hazards
deliberate attacks and disasters beyond the unquantifiable costs of
injury and loss of life from disasters statistics for 2011 alone
indicate economic damages from natural disasters in the united states
exceeded 55 billion with 14 events costing more than a billion dollars
in damages each one way to reduce the impacts of disasters on the
nation and its communities is to invest in enhancing resilience the
ability to prepare and plan for absorb recover from and more
successfully adapt to adverse events disaster resilience a national
imperative addresses the broad issue of increasing the nation s
resilience to disasters this book defines national resilience
describes the state of knowledge about resilience to hazards and
disasters and frames the main issues related to increasing resilience
in the united states it also provide goals baseline conditions or
performance metrics for national resilience and outlines additional
information data gaps and or obstacles that need to be addressed to
increase the nation s resilience to disasters additionally the book s
authoring committee makes recommendations about the necessary



dartiste concept art digital artists masterclass

2023-10-06 14/42
dartiste concept art

digital artists
masterclass

approaches to elevate national resilience to disasters in the united
states enhanced resilience allows better anticipation of disasters and
better planning to reduce disaster losses rather than waiting for an
event to occur and paying for it afterward disaster resilience
confronts the topic of how to increase the nation s resilience to
disasters through a vision of the characteristics of a resilient
nation in the year 2030 increasing disaster resilience is an
imperative that requires the collective will of the nation and its
communities although disasters will continue to occur actions that
move the nation from reactive approaches to disasters to a proactive
stance where communities actively engage in enhancing resilience will
reduce many of the broad societal and economic burdens that disasters
can cause
Disasters and Social Resilience 2016-11-30 the interconnectedness of
communities organisations governing bodies policy and individuals in
the field of disaster studies has never been accurately examined or
comprehensively modelled this kind of study is vital for planning
policy and emergency responses and assessing individual and community
vulnerability resilience and sustainability as well as mitigation and
adaptation to climate change impacts it therefore deserves attention
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disasters and social resilience fills this gap by introducing to the
field of disaster studies a fresh methodology and a model for
examining and measuring impacts and responses to disasters urie
bronfenbrenner s bioecological systems theory which is used to look at
communities holistically is outlined and illustrated through a series
of chapters guiding the reader from the theory s underpinnings through
research illustrations and applications focused on each level of
bronfenbrenner s ecosystems culminating in an integration chapter the
final chapter provides policy recommendations for local and national
government bodies and emergency providers to help individuals and
communities prepare and withstand the effects of a range of disasters
this book will be of great interest to scholars and students of
disaster and emergency management disaster readiness and risk
reduction drr and to scholars and students of more general climate
change and sustainability studies
Responses to Disasters and Climate Change 2011-09-26 as the global
climate shifts communities are faced with a myriad of mitigation and
adaptation challenges these highlight the political cultural economic
social and physical vulnerability of social groups communities
families and individuals they also foster resilience and creative
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responses research in hazard management humanitarian response food
security programming and other areas seeks to identify and understand
factors that create vulnerability and strategies that enhance
resilience at all levels of social organization this book uses case
studies from around the globe to demonstrate ways that communities
have fostered resilience to mitigate the impacts of climate change
Community Resilience in Natural Disasters 2019-06-26 told through the
voices of local community leaders this book analyzes how communities
respond to natural disasters and how outsiders contribute positively
or negatively to their response promoting debate on the role of aid
and the media in times of crisis
Building Resilience in Developing Countries Vulnerable to Large
Natural Disasters 2016-10-14 this paper discusses how countries
vulnerable to natural disasters can reduce the associated human and
economic cost building on earlier work by imf staff the paper views
disaster risk management through the lens of a three pillar strategy
for building structural financial and post disaster including social
resilience a coherent disaster resilience strategy based on a
diagnostic of risks and cost effective responses can provide a road
map for how to tackle disaster related vulnerabilities it can also
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help mobilize much needed support from the international community
Planning for Community-based Disaster Resilience Worldwide 2016-07-11
we are witnessing an ever increasing level and intensity of disasters
from ecuador to ethiopia and beyond devastating millions of ordinary
lives and causing long term misery for vulnerable populations bringing
together 26 case studies from six continents this volume provides a
unique resource that discusses in considerable depth the multifaceted
matrix of natural and human made disasters it examines their bearing
on the loss of human and productive capital the conduct of national
policies and the setting of national development priorities and on the
nature of international aid and bilateral assistance strategies and
programs of donor countries in order to ensure the efficacy and
appropriateness of their support for disaster survivors international
agencies humanitarian and disaster relief organizations scholars non
governmental organizations and members of the global emergency
management community need to have insight into best practices and
lessons learned from various disasters across national and cultural
boundaries the evidence obtained from the numerous case studies in
this volume serves to build a worldwide community that is better
informed about the cultural and traditional contexts of such disasters
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and better enabled to prepare for respond to and finally rebuild
sustainable communities after disasters in different environments the
main themes of the case studies include the need for community
planning and emergency management to unite in order to achieve the
mutual aim of creating a sustainable disaster resilient community
coupled with the necessity to enact and implement appropriate laws
policies and development regulations for disaster risk reduction the
need to develop a clear set of urban planning and urban design
principles for improving the built environment s capacities for
disaster risk management through the integration of disaster risk
reduction education into the curricula of colleges and universities
the need to engage the whole community to build inclusive governance
structures as prerequisites for addressing climate change
vulnerability and fostering resilience and sustainability furthermore
the case studies explore the need to link the existence and value of
scientific knowledge accumulated in various countries with decision
making in disaster risk management and the relevance and
transferability from one cultural context to another of the lessons
learned in building institutional frameworks for whole community
partnerships
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Small States Resilience to Natural Disasters and Climate Change - Role
for the IMF 2014-10-06 small developing states are disproportionately
vulnerable to natural disasters on average the annual cost of
disasters for small states is nearly 2 percent of gdp more than four
times that for larger countries this reflects a higher frequency of
disasters adjusted for land area as well as greater vulnerability to
severe disasters about 9 percent of disasters in small states involve
damage of more than 30 percent of gdp compared to less than 1 percent
for larger states greater exposure to disasters has important
macroeconomic effects on small states resulting in lower investment
lower gdp per capita higher poverty and a more volatile revenue base
Resilience and Recovery in Asian Disasters 2014-07-23 this book
establishes a new holistic framework for disaster recovery and
mitigation providing a multidisciplinary perspective on the field of
risk management strategies and societal and communal resilience going
beyond narrow approaches that are all too prevalent in the field this
work builds on an optimum combination of community level networks
private market mechanisms and state based assistance strategies its
chapters describe best practices in the field and elucidate cutting
edge research on recovery highlighting the interaction between
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government industry and civil society the book uses new data from a
number of recent disasters across southeast and east asia to
understand the interactions among residents the state and catastrophe
drawing on events in malaysia vietnam cambodia japan china and
thailand grounded in theories of risk mitigation and empirical
research the book provides practical guidance for decision makers
along with future research directions for scholars the asian region is
highly prone to natural disasters which devastate large and mostly
poor populations this book deals with some of the root issues
underlying the continued vulnerability of these societies to
catastrophic shocks the book is unusual in that it comprehensively
covers resilience and fragilities from community levels to market
mechanisms and governance and it analyses these issues in very
different economic and structural settings recommended for development
and disaster risk managers without question professor debarati guha
sapir director centre for research on the epidemiology of disasters
cred professor university of louvain research institute health and
society
The Social Roots of Risk 2016-06-02 this book about risk and disaster
and how they get amplified is fascinating and hugely important as we



dartiste concept art digital artists masterclass

2023-10-06 21/42
dartiste concept art

digital artists
masterclass

face an ever more turbulent world rebecca solnit award winning author
of a field guide to getting lost the first decade of the twenty first
century saw a remarkable number of large scale disasters earthquakes
in haiti and sumatra underscored the serious economic consequences
that catastrophic events can have on developing countries while 9 11
and hurricane katrina showed that first world nations remain
vulnerable the social roots of risk argues against the widespread
notion that cataclysmic occurrences are singular events driven by
forces beyond our control instead kathleen tierney contends that
disasters of all types be they natural technological or economic are
rooted in common social and institutional sources put another way
risks and disasters are produced by the social order itself by
governing bodies organizations and groups that push for economic
growth oppose risk reducing regulation and escape responsibility for
tremendous losses when they occur considering a wide range of
historical and looming events from a potential mega earthquake in
tokyo that would cause devastation far greater than what we saw in
2011 to bp s accident history prior to the 2010 blowout tierney
illustrates trends in our behavior connecting what seem like one off
events to illuminate historical patterns like risk human resilience



dartiste concept art digital artists masterclass

2023-10-06 22/42
dartiste concept art

digital artists
masterclass

also emerges from the social order and this book makes a powerful case
that we already have a significant capacity to reduce the losses that
disasters produce a provocative rethinking of the way that we approach
and remedy disasters the social roots of risk leaves readers with a
better understanding of how our own actions make us vulnerable to the
next big crisis and what we can do to prevent it brilliant drawing on
a trove of timely case studies tierney analyses how factors such as
speculative finance and rampant development allow natural and economic
blips to tip more easily into catastrophe nature
Disaster Resilience of Education Systems 2015-05-22 education is
regarded as a cross cutting issue for disaster risk reduction drr
through reviewing the sendai framework for drr sfdrr 2015 2030
mainstreaming disaster risk reduction drr in the education sector is
one of the important efforts to enhance resilience in a community drr
in the education sector not only focuses on provision of disaster
education but also includes securing a safe school environment
developing school disaster management plans and building the capacity
of school teachers and local educational officers japan with its
wealth of experience in drr has developed a good resilient system in
its education sector which has been tested and revised through
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experiences of past disasters this book reviews the evolution of drr
in the education sector in japan including some of the recent
developments after the 2011 great east japan earthquake focusing on
drr governance and practices in national policies curriculum
development and teacher training community linkage and international
cooperation to enhance resilience in the education sector the primary
target groups for this book are students and researchers in the fields
of disaster management and drr studies another target group comprises
practitioners and policy makers who will be able to apply the
collective knowledge from this work to policy and decision making the
book provides an overview of the current research trends and furnishes
basic knowledge on this important topic
Disaster Risk Reduction for Economic Growth and Livelihood 2021-08-26
the prevalence of natural disasters in recent years has highlighted
the importance of preparing adequately for disasters and dealing
efficiently with their consequences this book addresses how countries
can enhance their resilience against natural disasters and move
towards economic growth and sustainable development covering a wide
range of issues it shows how well thought out measures can be applied
to minimize the impacts of disasters in a variety of situations
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starting with the need for coping with a rapidly changing global
environment the book goes on to demonstrate ways to strengthen
awareness of the effectiveness of preventive measures including in the
reconstruction phase the book also covers the roles played by
different actors as well as tools and technologies for improved
disaster risk reduction it focuses on a variety of case studies from
across asia africa and latin america drawing out lessons that can be
applied internationally this book will be of great interest to
professionals in disaster management including national governments
donors communities citizens ngos and private sector it will also be a
highly valuable resource for students and researchers in disaster
management and policy development studies and economics
Environmental Hazards and Resilience 2016-12-01 building resilience to
the world s increasingly damaging environmental hazards has become a
priority this book considers the scientific advances which have been
made around the world to enhance this resilience although resilience
is not new it is through the idea of resilience that governments
organisations and communities around the world are now seeking to
address the rapidly increasing losses that environmental hazards cause
so that fewer lives are lost and damage is reduced alternative ideas
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and approaches have been helpful in reducing loss but resilience
offers a fresh and potentially effective means of reducing it further
adopting a scientific approach and scientific evidence is important in
applying the resilience idea in hazard mitigation however the science
of resilience is at an immature stage of development with much
discussion about the concept and how it should be understood and
interpreted building useful theories remains a challenge although some
of the building blocks of theory have been developed more attention
has been given to developing indicators and frameworks of resilience
which are subsequently applied to measure resilience to hazards such
as flooding earthquake and climate change environmental hazards and
resilience theory and evidence considers the scientific and
theoretical challenges of making progress in applying resilience to
environmental hazard mitigation and provides examples from around the
world including the usa new zealand china bangladesh and elsewhere the
chapters in this book were originally published in the environmental
hazards
Law and the Management of Disasters 2022-03-15 disasters raise serious
challenges for contemporary legal orders they demand significant
management but usually amidst massive disruption to the normal
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functioning of state authority and society when dealing with disasters
law has traditionally focused on contingency planning and recovery
more recently however resilience has emerged as a key concept in
effective disaster management policies and strategies aiming at
minimising the impact of events so that the normal functioning of
society and the state can be preserved this book analyses the
contribution of law to resilience building by looking at law s role in
the different phases of the disaster regulatory process risk
assessment risk management emergency intervention and recovery more
specifically it addresses how law can effectively contribute to
resilience oriented distaster management policies and what legal
instruments can support effective resilience building
Investing in Disaster Risk Reduction for Resilience 2015-06-19
disaster prevention and the mitigation of climate change effects call
for global action joint efforts are required among countries economic
sectors and public and private stakeholders not surprisingly
international organizations such as the united nations agencies
propose policy frameworks aimed at worldwide influence the 2015 2030
sendai framework seeks to create consensus about the need to act for
disaster risk reduction and climate adaptation a key goal is to
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promote investments in risk reduction and resilience but how useful is
this policy framework what does it say and what does it overlook how
can it be implemented among vulnerable communities in historic sites
and in other sensitive locations affected by disasters in this book
prominent scholars and practitioners examine the successes and
failures of the sendai framework their case studies show that despite
its good intentions the framework achieves very little the main reason
is that while avoiding a political engagement it fails to deal with
disasters root causes and guide the difficult path of effective
implementation the authors bring a fresh look to international policy
and design practices highlighting cross disciplinary research avenues
and ideas and methods for low income communities cities and heritage
sites in portugal haiti the united states the philippines new zealand
sri lanka nigeria among other countries global action requires
collaboration between heterogeneous stakeholders but also the
recognition of inequalities power imbalances and social and
environmental injustices analyzes outcomes and drawbacks of
implementing the third priority of the sendai framework for disaster
risk reduction presents real life attempts to increase risk resilience
and climate change adaptation both before and after disasters
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addresses design as a means to build resilience in community and
heritage interventions calls for embracing the complexities and
dynamic character of drr and climate change knowledge investment and
communication
Enhancing Macroeconomic Resilience to Natural Disasters and Climate
Change in the Small States of the Pacific 2014-01-21 natural disasters
and climate change are interrelated macro critical issues affecting
all pacific small states to varying degrees in addition to their
devastating human costs these events damage growth prospects and
worsen countries fiscal positions this is the first cross country imf
study assessing the impact of natural disasters on growth in the
pacific islands as a group a panel var analysis suggests that for
damage and losses equivalent to 1 percent of gdp growth drops by 0 7
percentage point in the year of the disaster we also find that during
1980 2014 trend growth was 0 7 percentage point lower than it would
have been without natural disasters the paper also discusses a multi
pillar framework to enhance resilience to natural disasters at the
national regional and multilateral levels and the importance of
enhancing countries risk management capacities it highlights how this
approach can provide a more strategic and less ad hoc framework for
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strengthening both ex ante and ex post resilience and what role the
imf can play
Resilience and Sustainability in Relation to Natural Disasters: A
Challenge for Future Cities 2006-05-30 the number of megacities
worldwide is rapidly increasing and contemporary cities are also
expanding fast as a result cities and their inhabitants are becoming
increasingly vulnerable to the effects of catastrophic natural events
such as extreme weather events recently more frequent and intense as a
result of the ongoing climate changes earthquakes tsunamis or man
induced events such as terrorist attacks or accidents furthermore due
to increasing technological complexity of urban areas along with
increasing population density cities are becoming more and more risk
attractors the resilience of cities against catastrophic events is a
major challenge of today it requires city transformation processes to
be rethought to mitigate the effects of extreme events on the vital
functions of cities and communities redundancy and robustness of the
components of the urban fabric are essential to restore the full
efficiency of the city s vital functions after an extreme event has
taken place these items were addressed by an interdisciplinary and
international selection of scientists during the 6th un world urban
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forum that was held in naples italy in september 2012 this volume
represents in six chapters the views from sociologists economists and
scientists working on natural risk and physical vulnerability on
resilience and sustainability for future cities in relation to natural
disasters
Promoting Community Resilience in Disasters 2021-12-29 a myriad of
models are available to guide practice before during and following
disasters as emphasized in this book we value the role of research in
informing our assessment education and intervention efforts in this
area keeping an eye on those elements that have research backing
certainly assists with quality control generally however more
specifically we also stress the idea that there is evidence to support
a role for hope and positive expectations in the motivation and
engagement process in addition the more that people including youth
and adults actively participate in efforts designed to help the more
benefits they tend to receive the role of research in providing that
initial hope and inspiring more active engagement with internal and
external resources before during and after a disaster is part of the
foundation of our practice in this area in fact in the clinical
psychology training program directed by the senior author the idea
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that we attempt to inculcate with our trainees is the idea of hope and
engagement on an evidence based foundation consequently we do advocate
for models of practice that have identified active ingredients that
are included those particularly identified through controlled
evaluation research however it is also the case that a number of risk
and protective factors identified through a number of studies e g see
chapter 2 have as yet to be systematically included
Disaster Response and Recovery 2019-10-17 disaster response and
recovery the new edition of the standard textbook in the field updated
with new studies and practical guidelines for reacting to the
complexities of today s disasters disaster response and recovery
strategies and tactics for resilience provides a thorough overview of
the challenges and functions of the emergency management profession
covering the various types of disasters theoretical frameworks the
different individuals and agencies involved technological tools
practical response measures and more written by a recognized leader in
the field this comprehensive textbook offers clear guidance on
developing disaster resilience through preparedness planning
improvisation leadership and professionalism revised and updated
throughout the third edition addresses key response and recovery
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operations of the covid 19 pandemic including human attitudes
political issues communication challenges medical surges and volunteer
management new examples and case studies also highlight lessons
learned from hurricane irma the california wildfires brush fires in
australia the midwest derecho windstorm the beirut explosion the las
vegas shooting riots and civil unrest in the united states and other
recent disasters in addition the book describes tools and techniques
required to protect lives reduce property damage and minimize
disruption features new coverage of climate change social media drones
and artificial intelligence racial and social justice recent
legislation and regulations and emergency management policies and
procedures discusses theoretical approaches to the management of
disasters strategies to revitalize affected communities and mitigation
methods to reduce future vulnerability contains learning objectives
key term definitions case studies real world examples summary and
review questions and evaluation tools includes access to a companion
website with an instructor s manual a sample syllabus chapter tests
powerpoint slides exam questions and additional teaching resources
integrating the theory and practice of emergency management public
administration policy and sociology disaster response and recovery
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strategies and tactics for resilience third edition is an invaluable
resource for advanced students in emergency management programs as
well as emergency planners emergency management coordinators risk
managers and other practitioners in the field
An Interdisciplinary Approach for Disaster Resilience and
Sustainability 2017-10-30 this book includes selected papers presented
at the international expert forum on mainstreaming resilience and
disaster risk reduction in education held at the asian institute of
technology thailand on 1 2 december 2017 the journey towards disaster
risk reduction and resilience requires the participation of a wide
array of stakeholders ranging from academics to policymakers to
disaster managers given the multifaceted and interdependent nature of
disasters disaster risk reduction and resilience require a
multidisciplinary problem solving approach and evidence based
techniques from the natural social engineering and other relevant
sciences traditionally hazard and disaster related studies have been
dominated by the engineering and social science fields in this regard
the main purpose of this book is to capture the multidisciplinary and
multisectoral nature of disaster risk reduction and to gather existing
data research conceptual work and practical cases regarding risk
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reduction and its ties to sustainable development under a single
umbrella along with the sustainability aspect the book also links
disaster risk reduction with development technology governance
education and climate change and includes discussions on challenges
solutions and best practices in the mainstreaming of disaster risk
reduction
Building Resilience to Natural Disasters: An Application to Small
Developing States 2017-12-04 we present a dynamic small open economy
model to explore the macroeconomic impact of natural disasters in
addition to permanent damages to public and private capital the
disaster causes temporary losses of productivity inefficiencies during
the reconstruction process and damages to the sovereign s
creditworthiness we use the model to study the debt sustainability
concerns that arise from the need to rebuild public infrastructure
over the medium term and analyze the feasibility of ex ante policies
such as building adaptation infrastructure and fiscal buffers and
contrast these policies with the post disaster support provided by
donors investing in resilient infrastructure may prove useful in
particular if it is viewed as complementary to standard infrastructure
because it raises the marginal product of private capital crowding in



dartiste concept art digital artists masterclass

2023-10-06 35/42
dartiste concept art

digital artists
masterclass

private investment while helping withstand the impact of the natural
disaster in an application to vanuatu we find that donors should
provide an additional 50 of pre cyclone gdp in grants to be spent over
the following 15 years to ensure public debt remains sustainable
following cyclone pam helping the government build resilience on the
other hand reduces the risk of debt distress and at lower cost for
donors
Urban Disaster Resilience and Security 2021-12-21 this edited book
investigates the interrelations of disaster impacts resilience and
security in an urban context urban as a term captures megacities
cities and generally human settlements that are characterised by
concentration of quantifiable and non quantifiable subjects objects
and value attributions to them the scope is to narrow down resilience
from an all encompassing concept to applied ways of scientifically
attempting to measure this type of disaster related resilience 28
chapters in this book reflect opportunities and doubts of the disaster
risk science community regarding this measurability therefore examples
utilising both quantitative and qualitative approaches are juxtaposed
this book concentrates on features that are distinct characteristics
of resilience how they can be measured and in what sense they are
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different to vulnerability and risk parameters case studies in 11
countries either use a hypothetical pre event estimation of resilience
or are addressing a revealed resilience evident and documented after
an event such information can be helpful to identify benchmarks or
margins of impact magnitudes and related recovery times volumes and
qualities of affected populations and infrastructure
Climate Change and Disaster Resilience 2019-05-20 climate change and
natural disasters have always been hot topics of discussion and debate
from the living rooms of citizens to meetings to civil society
organizations candlelight vigils the consensus from the scientific and
academic community on the threat of climate change clashes with the
lack of consensus from business and government leaders while citizens
question the scientific data on climate change and if it really
affects their cities many cities have stepped up to provide united
experience backed testimonies explaining this threat and how climate
change contributes to natural disasters habitat destruction and food
shortage this book brings together lucid essays and case studies from
both scholars and individuals on the front lines who manage
international collaborations lead local communities provide services
for people impacted by disasters and drive policy change that will
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lead to a sustainable future
Fiscal Resilience to Natural Disasters Lessons from Country
Experiences 2021-03-09 this report presents the results of a study
that compares country practices in the management of the financial
implications of disasters on government finances for a set of oecd
member countries and partner economies particularly exposed to natural
hazards
Dynamics of Disasters 2012-08-15 based on the fourth international
conference on dynamics of disasters kalamata greece july 2019 this
volume includes contributions from experts who share their latest
discoveries on natural and unnatural disasters authors provide
overviews of the tactical points involved in disaster relief outlines
of hurdles from mitigation and preparedness to response and recovery
and uses for mathematical models to describe natural and man made
disasters topics covered include economics optimization machine
learning government management business humanities engineering
medicine mathematics computer science behavioral studies emergency
services and environmental studies will engage readers from a wide
variety of fields and backgrounds
Building Resilience 2021-06-08 the factor that makes some communities
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rebound quickly from disasters while others fall apart a fascinating
book on an important topic e l hirsch in choice each year natural
disasters threaten the strength and stability of communities worldwide
yet responses to the challenges of recovery vary greatly and in ways
that aren t explained by the magnitude of the catastrophe or the
amount of aid provided by national governments or the international
community the difference between resilience and disrepair as daniel p
aldrich shows lies in the depth of communities social capital building
resilience highlights the critical role of social capital in the
ability of a community to withstand disaster and rebuild both the
infrastructure and the ties that are at the foundation of any
community aldrich examines the post disaster responses of four
distinct communities tokyo following the 1923 earthquake kobe after
the 1995 earthquake tamil nadu after the 2004 indian ocean tsunami and
new orleans post katrina and finds that those with robust social
networks were better able to coordinate recovery in addition to
quickly disseminating information and financial and physical
assistance communities with an abundance of social capital were able
to minimize the migration of people and valuable resources out of the
area with governments increasingly overstretched and natural disasters
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likely to increase in frequency and intensity a thorough understanding
of what contributes to efficient reconstruction is more important than
ever building resilience underscores a critical component of an
effective response
Building Agricultural Resilience to Natural Hazard-induced Disasters
Insights from Country Case Studies 2011-09-26 natural hazard induced
disasters nhid such as floods droughts severe storms and animal pests
and diseases have significant widespread and long lasting impacts on
agricultural sectors around the world drawing from seven case studies
this joint oecd fao report argues for a new approach to building
resilience to nhid in agriculture
Increasing National Resilience to Hazards and Disasters natural
disasters are having an increasing effect on the lives of people in
the united states and throughout the world every decade property
damage caused by natural disasters and hazards doubles or triples in
the united states more than half of the u s population lives within 50
miles of a coast and all americans are at risk from such hazards as
fires earthquakes floods and wind the year 2010 saw 950 natural
catastrophes around the world the second highest annual total ever
with overall losses estimated at 130 billion the increasing impact of
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natural disasters and hazards points to increasing importance of
resilience the ability to prepare and plan for absorb recover from or
more successfully adapt to actual or potential adverse events at the
individual local state national and global levels assessing national
resilience to hazards and disasters reviews the effects of hurricane
katrina and other natural and human induced disasters on the gulf
coast of louisiana and mississippi and to learn more about the
resilience of those areas to future disasters topics explored in the
workshop range from insurance building codes and critical
infrastructure to private sector issues public health nongovernmental
organizations and governance this workshop summary provides a rich
foundation of information to help increase the nation s resilience
through actionable recommendations and guidance on the best approaches
to reduce adverse impacts from hazards and disasters
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